
STUDIO TUUMAT OY  PL/PB 46  90401 OULU FINLAND   ottobre@ottobre.fi  www.ottobredesign.com

DESIGNED AND PRODUCED BY

Copyright © All rights reserved to
Studio Tuumat Oy, OULU Finland 2005.

Copyright
The instructions and drawings are
protected under international copyright
laws. Professional, industrial and com-
mercial use of the material and manu-
facture under license is only possible
under a written agreement with the
copyright holder. For further informa-
tion, contact us in writing.

SOCCER NUMBERS
2/2005 designs 27 and 28



STUDIO TUUMAT OY  PL/PB 46  90401 OULU FINLAND   ottobre@ottobre.fi  www.ottobredesign.com

DESIGNED AND PRODUCED BY

Copyright © All rights reserved to
Studio Tuumat Oy, OULU Finland 2005.

Copyright
The instructions and drawings are
protected under international copyright
laws. Professional, industrial and com-
mercial use of the material and manu-
facture under license is only possible
under a written agreement with the
copyright holder. For further informa-
tion, contact us in writing.

SOCCER NUMBERS
2/2005 designs 27 and 28



STUDIO TUUMAT OY  PL/PB 46  90401 OULU FINLAND   ottobre@ottobre.fi  www.ottobredesign.com

DESIGNED AND PRODUCED BY

Copyright © All rights reserved to
Studio Tuumat Oy, OULU Finland 2005.

Copyright
The instructions and drawings are
protected under international copyright
laws. Professional, industrial and com-
mercial use of the material and manu-
facture under license is only possible
under a written agreement with the
copyright holder. For further informa-
tion, contact us in writing.

SOCCER NUMBERS
2/2005 designs 27 and 28



STUDIO TUUMAT OY  PL/PB 46  90401 OULU FINLAND   ottobre@ottobre.fi  www.ottobredesign.com

DESIGNED AND PRODUCED BY

Copyright © All rights reserved to
Studio Tuumat Oy, OULU Finland 2005.

Copyright
The instructions and drawings are
protected under international copyright
laws. Professional, industrial and com-
mercial use of the material and manu-
facture under license is only possible
under a written agreement with the
copyright holder. For further informa-
tion, contact us in writing.

SOCCER NUMBERS
2/2005 designs 27 and 28



STUDIO TUUMAT OY  PL/PB 46  90401 OULU FINLAND   ottobre@ottobre.fi  www.ottobredesign.com

DESIGNED AND PRODUCED BY

Copyright © All rights reserved to
Studio Tuumat Oy, OULU Finland 2005.

Copyright
The instructions and drawings are
protected under international copyright
laws. Professional, industrial and com-
mercial use of the material and manu-
facture under license is only possible
under a written agreement with the
copyright holder. For further informa-
tion, contact us in writing.

SOCCER NUMBERS
2/2005 designs 27 and 28



STUDIO TUUMAT OY  PL/PB 46  90401 OULU FINLAND   ottobre@ottobre.fi  www.ottobredesign.com

DESIGNED AND PRODUCED BY

Copyright © All rights reserved to
Studio Tuumat Oy, OULU Finland 2005.

Copyright
The instructions and drawings are
protected under international copyright
laws. Professional, industrial and com-
mercial use of the material and manu-
facture under license is only possible
under a written agreement with the
copyright holder. For further informa-
tion, contact us in writing.

SOCCER NUMBERS
2/2005 designs 27 and 28



STUDIO TUUMAT OY  PL/PB 46  90401 OULU FINLAND   ottobre@ottobre.fi  www.ottobredesign.com

DESIGNED AND PRODUCED BY

Copyright © All rights reserved to
Studio Tuumat Oy, OULU Finland 2005.

Copyright
The instructions and drawings are
protected under international copyright
laws. Professional, industrial and com-
mercial use of the material and manu-
facture under license is only possible
under a written agreement with the
copyright holder. For further informa-
tion, contact us in writing.

SOCCER NUMBERS
2/2005 designs 27 and 28



STUDIO TUUMAT OY  PL/PB 46  90401 OULU FINLAND   ottobre@ottobre.fi  www.ottobredesign.com

DESIGNED AND PRODUCED BY

Copyright © All rights reserved to
Studio Tuumat Oy, OULU Finland 2005.

Copyright
The instructions and drawings are
protected under international copyright
laws. Professional, industrial and com-
mercial use of the material and manu-
facture under license is only possible
under a written agreement with the
copyright holder. For further informa-
tion, contact us in writing.

SOCCER NUMBERS
2/2005 designs 27 and 28



STUDIO TUUMAT OY  PL/PB 46  90401 OULU FINLAND   ottobre@ottobre.fi  www.ottobredesign.com

DESIGNED AND PRODUCED BY

Copyright © All rights reserved to
Studio Tuumat Oy, OULU Finland 2005.

Copyright
The instructions and drawings are
protected under international copyright
laws. Professional, industrial and com-
mercial use of the material and manu-
facture under license is only possible
under a written agreement with the
copyright holder. For further informa-
tion, contact us in writing.

SOCCER NUMBERS
2/2005 designs 27 and 28



STUDIO TUUMAT OY  PL/PB 46  90401 OULU FINLAND   ottobre@ottobre.fi  www.ottobredesign.com

DESIGNED AND PRODUCED BY

Copyright © All rights reserved to
Studio Tuumat Oy, OULU Finland 2005.

Copyright
The instructions and drawings are
protected under international copyright
laws. Professional, industrial and com-
mercial use of the material and manu-
facture under license is only possible
under a written agreement with the
copyright holder. For further informa-
tion, contact us in writing.

SOCCER NUMBERS
2/2005 designs 27 and 28


